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Welcome to the 

Marble Falls Church of Christ 

March 13, 2022 

Worship Leader:  Chris Amend 
 

Doxology 
O Come All Ye Faithful 

Psalm 27:1, 4 
Welcome 

Shepherd's Prayer: Dan Burdett 
Firm Foundation 

Can You Count the Stars 
My Only Hope is You 

Trust and Obey 
Congregational Prayer: Curtis Copeland 

How Great Thou Art 
Psalm 27:7-8, 13-14 

He is Able 
He’s Always Been Faithful 

Scripture Reading: Genesis 15:1-11: Brett Durham 
Sermon: “Giving Away the Farm” – Greg Neill 

Only By Grace 
Before the Throne of God Above 

In Christ Alone 
Communion: Brandon Ramsey 

Still 
Shepherd's Exhortation: J. T. Benton 

Salvation Belongs to Our God 

Welcome, Visitors! 

We are so glad you are with us in worship this morning.  Please fill out 
a visitor card and leave it at the visitor booth or drop it in a collection 
tray as you exit.  Thank you, and please come again! 
 

 

Prayer Concerns 
*Please pray for those with cancer and other ongoing health issues.  

*Stefan, Linda William’s son, has been diagnosed with appendiceal cancer 
and is being referred to an oncology surgeon in Austin. Linda would greatly 
appreciate your prayers for Stefan.  

*Chris and Katherine Windham's son, Wesley, passed away from a head 
injury on March 9.  Katherine is the daughter of Ray and Nancy 
Parks.  Please pray for this family. 

*Please continue to pray for Greg’s friend Tracy whose mother passed away.   

*Harold Coffman passed away Sunday morning, March 6. He was a deacon in 
Shallow Water, TX  and was a friend of Tommy and Kristi Carr.  

Announcements 
*No Bible Classes Today 

*The nursery will be open during the worship service. 

*A Food Pantry Request: We need packs of items that can be separated (such 
as individual chips, etc) Please refer to the Blast for more details.  

*It’s time to think of making quilt blocks for the friendship quilts we make for 
our high school graduates. This year we have 7 graduates.  There are patterns 
on the Kiosk.  Please give your finished quilt blocks to Jan Graves. 

*Wesley Respite Center Seeking Guests for Weekly Program: 

The Wesley Respite Center provides activities for those “guests” in the 
community who have the early stages of dementia. This gives families and 
caregivers an opportunity to have some time away. They have openings and 
are taking applications NOW. Please refer to the Blast for more details.  

Upcoming Events  

*Family First Sunday Bible Study – Will not meet again until March 20th. 

*Thursday @ 5pm: The Granites will dine at Blue Bonnet.  

*Upcoming seminar on Self-Care for Spiritual Caregivers Mar 19, 9:00 - 
10:30 a.m. Please refer to the Blast for date, time, and registration.  

*Spring Ladies Day, Saturday, April 2, 9am-11am.  Please refer to the Blast 
for details. 

*There will be a couple’s bridal shower for Meredith Burdett and Cade 
Killough Saturday, April 9, at 6pm.  Please refer to the Blast for details. 

Opportunities for Spiritual Growth and Education 

March 14-19 is Spring Break. The Women’s Connection Groups and The 
Daniel Class will not meet during Spring Break.   

 

Week of March 6, 2022 

Attendance in Worship:  234 
Contribution:  $32,309                                                     YTD Over: $28,077 
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